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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 12:42 PM

To: 'sheritagriffith@me.com'; jlhfdurand@yahoo.com

Subject: 668 Fourth ST E Assessments

Importance: High

Hello Ms. Griffith and Mr. Duran, 

 

Your appeal for the above has been recommended as followed: 

 

J1507E – delete the assessment, Public hearing is October 21 at 5:30 p.m. Rm 300 council chambers 

J1601E – approve the assessment, Public hearing is January 6 at 5:30 p.m. 

J1508E – reduce from $155 to $75.  Public Hearing is tonight at 5:30 p.m.  (good faith effort was made by 

adding 2 additional containers) 

 

 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


